
1

Subject: Housing Project Next to Whole Foods.

From: James Meier   
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 10:32 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Housing Project Next to Whole Foods. 

I am writing to oppose the proposed housing complex on the vacant land next to the Whole Foods 
Market at the corner of Ann Arbor-Saline and Oakbrook. 

The reasons include:  it is not zoned for housing, the already bad traffic situation at that intersection 
(which doesn't include traffic from the other two large housing projects being built further north on Ann 
Arbor-Saline/Main), drainage issues, and it is too large a project for that site. 

One other very important reason for opposition is the very short time period we had to react to this 
upon notification (and that was from a third party, not the city government or the developers).  This 
gives the impression that someone is trying to hide something. 

Jim Meier 


